From: Mata, Gina M. [mailto:Gina.Mata@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 10:12 AM
To: Collazo, Ana
Subject: RE: Advanced Social Network Analysis for Law Enforcement Symposium

Morning Ana,

I apologize I thought I sent you an email that the Deputy returned but I can't seem to find that email in my mailbox. Thanks again and have a great holiday.



From: Collazo, Ana [mailto:Ana.Collazo@cityofchicago.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 9:57 AM
To: Mata, Gina M.
Subject: RE: Advanced Social Network Analysis for Law Enforcement Symposium
Good morning, Gina.

What is the status on the travel below?  

Ana

From: Collazo, Ana 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 2:58 PM
To: 'Mata, Gina M.'
Subject: RE: Advanced Social Network Analysis for Law Enforcement Symposium

Gina-

You do not need to do anything different for travel preapprovals with the Board when the traveler will be reimbursed the cost of travel by the host.  

Travel for Deputy Chief McNaughton to attend the Advanced Social Network Analysis for Law Enforcement Symposium in Monterey, CA from May 9-13, 2016 is approved under the governmental educational purpose exception of the Ordinance's gifting provision.  Should the issue arise, the Ethics Ordinance prohibits your accepting any honorariums.  

Please remember that he (or you on his behalf) is required to report back to the Board within 10 days (or by May 27) of having attended the symposium.  

